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Consideration for New Loop Road Expansion Projects at Four Locations 
 
Policy Reference:   OE-13:  The superintendent shall assure that physical facilities 
support the accomplishment of the board’s Results policies, are safe and properly 
maintained. 

Background Information: As the district has continued to see a steady growth in 
student population, the impact to students arriving by vehicles has also increased 
significantly.  This increase in traffic has resulted in many schools experiencing 
congestion and queuing backup into public right-of-ways which can lead to safety 
hazards and public complaints.  Several parent loop road expansion projects have 
successfully been implemented across the district in recent years to address these 
issues.  There are four additional locations where expansion of the parent loop roads is 
recommended. 

Purpose: To authorize Facilities staff to design and construct parent loop traffic 
solutions at four locations: Aynor Middle School, Lakewood Elementary School, 
Riverside Elementary School, and Waterway Elementary School. 
 
For additional information: Contact Mark Wolfe 843-488-6967 or  
Daryl Brown 843-488-6774. 
 
Recommended Action:  Approve funding for Facilities staff to design and construct 
parent loop traffic solutions at four locations: Aynor Middle School, Lakewood 
Elementary School, Riverside Elementary School, and Waterway Elementary School. 
 
Estimated Cost:  $5,533,000.00 
 

Recurring __ Non-recurring  _X_  
Funding Sources:  Building Modification funds (5657) 
 
Prioritization and Funding Recommendation Details: 
1. Waterway Elementary     $1.400M 

2. Aynor Middle:                    $1.676M              

3. Lakewood Elementary:    $1.254M 

4. Riverside Elementary:      $1.203M 

Estimate of Probable Cost:    $5.533M 

 


